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Hearty congratulations to Doctor 

Jonathan Anthonypillai . We have just 

heard that, in his capacity as Clinical 

Director of the Hayeswick PCN, he has 

been awarded this certificate of thanks 

from the Mayor of Bromley in 

recognition of his services.  

The wording on the award says it all, 

well done Dr. Anthonypillai! 


